
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City Council 
April 12, 2018 

Parks and Recreation Department 

Denman Estate Park 
Pond 

Modifications 



Background  
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 A 12.5 acre park purchased and 
developed in 2007 
 

 Korean Monument was donated in 
2010 by the City of Gwangju, 
South Korea 
 

 Historically, source of water for 
pond came from a well 
 

 Currently using potable water to fill 
the pond 

 
 
 
 
 



Action 
 Job Order Contract with Davila 

Construction, Inc. 
 

 $297,000 for pond modification 
project 

 
 The scope of work includes the 

addition of an earthen peninsula, a 
clay pond liner and capping an 
existing drainage line 
 

 Construction anticipated to begin in 
May 2018 and completed 
approximately 8 months 
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      Staff recommends approval 

Recommendation 

4 

http://www.clker.com/cliparts/9/1/J/Z/Y/v/green-check-md.png

	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4

